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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Peru at the UPR’s Session and thanks it for presenting its National Report.
Serbia commends the efforts of Peru invested in responding to the recommendations from the previous UPR cycle. In particular, we commend the adoption of national policies aimed at reducing all forms of discrimination and social inequalities, as well as the adoption of the first National Action Plan on Business and Human Rights. We also welcome the adoption of the Rural Education Policy, addressing specific needs and providing education to rural communities, as well as the creation of an education model for older persons. 
Serbia recommends to Peru to continue its efforts and adopt measures to reduce homelessness among vulnerable groups throughout the country and to increase women’s access to the national social security system. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Serbia wishes Peru a successful and fruitful review process. 


